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It is the position of the American College of Emergency Physicians that 
emergency physicians who provide services to patients during a time of 
contract transitions should be fully compensated for their professional efforts 
without delay, barrier, or requirement to continue employment with a specific 
party. This compensation should include monetary compensation as well as 
uninterrupted provision of benefits and malpractice coverage. Parties 
involved in contract transitions, including contract management groups and 
the hospitals and health systems involved, have a responsibility to meet these 
obligations immediately and not use such a transition as leverage in the 
contract process. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 


